



June 24, 2021


Dear Friends,


● Tokyo20+1 is alive and very well! A month ago almost half of 
the 400k books had been sent out to churches requesting them to 
hand out during the Olympic Torch Relay. Even with a more 
suppressed Olympics, I expect they will run out before the 
Games are finished.


✓In Jordan we are publishing 60k Tokyo books in Arabic.

✓The Brazilian Bible Society is pushing forward with their digital Tokyo book project wherever 

Portuguese is spoken around the world.

So the Lord is “jump-starting” the Olympic outreach around the world. It’s a beautiful thing to see the 
Lord working!


● The Biker Project: The book Chains has been printed for the Sturgis Motorcycle Rally, August 6-15. 

God supplies every need!

✓With God’s help the books will be there at least the day before the rally begins.

✓We have adequate accommodations to sleep 20 people!

✓A garage is secured where we can safely store the books until they are handed out.

✓A forklift can be available to unload the semi! 

God is always good news! 


● Board Books: We have received advance copies of the five children’s board books being printed in 
China. They are so beautiful and are scheduled for release the first part of August!


● 101 Stories of the Bible: Last month the first four languages were launched in Namibia! Three other 
languages are coming soon. We are excited about this long-awaited event!


● Unchanging Truths, the Creed Book that Dr. McElwain has written for us, is scheduled for delivery 
next week. The book is beautiful and  powerful!


God is always good news!!


Thank you for your prayers and support! Your continued prayers are essential!

Blessings on you,


Joe & Gay Taylor

Gospel Publishing Mission


